


From: John Beeman <jbeeman53715@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 2:03 AM 
To: Evers, Tag 
Subject: Constituent concerns  
  
Tag,   
 
I was surprised and disappointed by your assertion, in your email to Heather Strouder dated yesterday, 
August 22nd, that this neighborhood does not support the siting of more medical and dental clinics in the 
area.  As one of this area's "disadvantaged people," to use Stephen Hurley's preferred characterization, I 
beg to differ.  
 
Yes, I support local businesses and certainly believe we should encourage their establishment and 
success.  However, there is a demonstrable and urgent need for the provision of affordable, high-quality 
dental care to Madison's low-income residents.  Despite the counterclaims of some very noisy, insistent 
and, most likely, financially comfortable residents of South Madison, I ask that you, as my Alder, take care 
to represent the needs and interests of all your constituents.   
 
John  
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